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Whole School: 90% 

 

THIS WEEK 
Please remember to check in with Twitter to see the 
wonderful learning which has taken place at High Street 

this week! 

Nursery am: Cassius Arnold 
Nursery pm: Charlie Harper 
 
Reception: Kyon McCarthy 
 
Year 1:Cora Stephens 
Year 2: Tilda Topham 
 
Year 3: Niamh Barnard 
Year 4: Ollie Davies 
Year 5: Yousef Osman 
Year 6: Evan Marshall 
Y Bont: Harrison Eason 
 

HEADLINES: 
Monday 1st May: May Day Bank Holiday – School closed 
Tuesday 2nd May to Friday 5th May: Year 5 Swimming 
(Wk.3 of 3) 
Tuesday 2nd May: Y6 Parents Residential Meeting 2.30pm or 
4.30pm in hall via Main entrance please. 
 

RELATIONSHIPS AND SEXUALITY EDUCATION 
On Thursday 27th April at 2.30pm we shared the first draft 
of this document with parents. If you were unable to make 
it but have questions regarding what this will look like for 
your child, please contact school.  

 

SCHOOL TIMES – ATTENDANCE CAMPAIGN 
Lateness and absence has a significant 
impact on your child’s Education. Following 
half term we will be running an attendance 
campaign to improve these areas. Please be 
reminded: 
Nursery am: 8.55am until 11.20am. 
Nursery pm: 12.20pm until 2.50pm. 
All Year Groups: 8.50am until 3pm 
Y Bont: Individual timetables. 
 

 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
Clubs commence next week. All places have now been 
allocated.  
 
 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
 

Bank Holiday Monday: 8th May 
Half Term: Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd June  
Sports Day: TBC (awaiting confirmation from Romily Park) 
INSET Day: Friday 30th June.  School will be closed for 
children. 
Drama Club Performance: TBC 
Year 6 Residential: Monday July 3rd to Friday July 7th 
Reports: Friday 7th July 
Transition Activities Wk. Beg. 10th July 
Transition to Y7 arranged separately by Comps.  TBC 
Summer Enterprise Celebration: Wednesday 12th July 
2.30pm  
Transition days to new classes:17th & 18th July 
Y6 Leavers Activities: Week Beg. 10th July 
Y6 Leavers Assembly: Thursday 20th July @ 9.15am 
 

 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 
We are in the process of updating our website. Your 
thoughts and ideas regarding what you would like to see on 
the site are very much welcomed. Please contact me 
directly to share your thoughts.  Mckees12@hwbcumru.net 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Thursday 27th April, Gladstone Primary School held interviews for a 
permanent Headteacher. 
 
Mrs Ceri-Ann Clark, seconded Headteacher from High Street Primary School, 
was successful in her application and has accepted the position. The Governing 
Body and Staff at High Street Primary School would like to thank Mrs Clark for 
her passion as a leader from September 2016 to September 2020, ensuring the 
best opportunities, experiences and outcomes for our learners. We wish her the 
very best as she continues her career path at Gladstone Primary School. 
 
The process to secure a permanent Headteacher at High Street from September 
2023 will now be instigated. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mr Jamie Phillips  
Chair of Governors 
 
 

 
 


